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Protection of Biometric Information of Children in Schools & Colleges 
 
General Principle 
 
The governors of the Federation of Kintore Way Nursery School & Children’s Centre and The Grove 
Nursery School understand the importance of protecting any biometric information collected from 
children.  
 
The Federation does not collect any biometric information about children for any reason.  
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